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WE HAVE A NEW HOME STUDY LAW 

  

On June 14,2023, Governor Scott signed H.461 into law. Now it will be officially put into 

the statues and, I hope, sent to the Agency of Education. It does have an effective date of 

July 1, 2023. Not sure how that will be handled by AOE. 

  

TWO SCHEDULED VHEN ZOOM MEETINGS 

  

I will be doing at least two Zoom meetings for those that want to do a walk through of the 

new law. It is a very good idea that you all understand this much shorter law. You can ask 

questions in the chat of the meeting. I will answer as many as possible and will create a 

FAQ list that I will put on the VHEN website so everyone can read them. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Topic: New Home Study Law - a walkthrough 

Saturday morning, June 17 at 10 am 

Wednesday evening, June 21 at 7 pm 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83905599952?pwd=R2VOYkhFZ2JKQ01Sd0RKbnQrMTI5dz09 

 

Meeting ID: 839 0559 9952 

Passcode: 386906 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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